
Rules Committee, 

The population of Oregon has grown, but our impact on presidential elections has not. Like 

most Oregonians, I want my vote to count and support electing the president by National 

Popular Vote. Please pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. 

Thank you. 

Paula Hamm  

paulahamm1@msn.com  

31282 SW Riverwood Dr.  

West Linn, Oregon 97068 
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